

## BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Cheryl Smith
Acting Deputy Headteacher Mrs Hayley Goodfellow

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

## Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

## **Winter Reading Challenge**

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

As you know, at Bearwood Primary and Nursery School, our aim is to provide children with a lifelong love of reading. Reading should be enjoyable, varied and shared. With that in mind, I have set the children a "Winter Reading Challenge". There is one for KS1 and one for KS2.

The challenge will come home with your children today and they will have until the end of this half term (Friday 9<sup>th</sup> February) to complete it. All children who complete the challenge will receive a certificate and will be celebrated in class assembly.

The challenges look like this:





Your sincerely



Hayley Goodfellow Early Reading Lead











